
            

                                                     September 8, 2008                            

Hello All!    

We know some of you have experienced difficulty with Freshman/Mid-State registration. 

Apparently some directors have had their information just disappear when they try to 

submit it. We think the problem has been fixed. If you have any further difficulties, 

please contact Jeanette MacCallum. 

I'm sorry for the frustration! 

Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President 

 


